03.07.21

Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, Principal of
Herndon Magnet School with Herndon Highlights for the week of March 8, 2021.

e Congratulations to 8" Grader Kyrsten Thompson for winning the Regional Spelling Bee
yesterday at LSU-S. Kyrsten will now compete in the Finals in Orlando, Florida on July 8,
2021. Way to go Kyrsten!

e Congratulations to Herndon’s 4™ Grade classes for being named semi-finalists for the National
Book Challenge. Finalists will be announced on June 15, 2021. Way to go 4" Grade!

e Thank you for making the Herndon Book Fair and Read Across America a success last week.
Your support for Herndon and our activities is always amazing.

e The “Find Your Spark at NCMHS” 8" Grade Open House will be tomorrow at 6:00 PM.

e The Lady Hawks Soccer Team will play at North Caddo Stadium on Tuesday, March 9 at 5:30
PM vs. N. DeSoto Middle School. Admission is $5.00 per person.

e The Bunnies & Almonds fundraiser orders and money are due Wednesday, March 11, 2021.

e |f you did not return your student’s progress report last week, please sign and return it to
school tomorrow.

e For virtual students and students that are having to quarantine, there are attendance, Canvas,
schedule, and Zoom requirements that must be met. Please see the Herndon Happenings
Newsletter for the requirements. It is vital that quarantine and virtual students stay in
communication with their teachers. It is also crucial that they attend any Zoom classes or
meetings that are being held.

e Daylight Savings begins Sunday, March 14. Remember to set your clocks an hour ahead
before going to bed Saturday night.

e Spring Break will be March 15-19. Students return to school on Monday, March 22.
e Important information and reminders can always be found at herndonmagnetschool.com,

especially under “Newsletter” and “JCALL Transcripts.”

e A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and have
a wonderful evening! ID #: 292204


http://www.herndonmagnetschool.com/

